
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 2:40:34 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 8:08 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Carol Poirier

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a result of this reclassification our Hydro One rates will increase 54% - this is outrageous and we cannot afford
it. We should not be penalized for whatever incompetency's Hydro One has had in the past in pricing their services.
We plan our budget and life based on known costs and predictable increases - not reactive dumb decisions by
accountants/management who are not personally affected financially by their actions. We should not have to pay for
this.

-- Attachment --




